
       

              PEOPLE FIRST 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST 

for Certification Service in USA 
 

 
Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 
 
February 7, 2017. 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 
Pursuant to Paragraphs §0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules (47 C.F.R.) and Section 
§552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act, we request confidentiality for the following 
product(s): 
 
FCC ID     Model name 
U28AUMRTE   Aurora mini RITE-T 
 
For the product(s) stated above, we request permanent confidentiality for exhibits which contain 
Operational Description, Block Diagram, Schematics (or Circuit Diagrams), Parts Lists (or BOMs), 
PCB layout or Tune Up Information. 

The above exhibits contain our trade secrets and proprietary information that could be of benefit 
to our competitors. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the address shown below. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Asif Muhammad, 
Head of Regulatory Affairs, QARA 
Oticon A/S, Kongebakken 9 
2765 Smorum 
DK-Denmark 
Phone: +45 3913 7100 
 


